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Dear Readers,

Creativity is the key to success and teachers make a lasting impact on the lives of the students
by involving them in creative activities. To make learning fun, teachers had a series of
interesting activities to boost up our students' creativity, in this month. Hopefully you will
appreciate our efforts and encourage your child to take part in the events, we have scheduled
for them in future.

Enjoy Reading!

WORLD SPACE WEEK

It has been a tradition on the part of BTSC to offer different
opportunities to all the students who have the interest and will
to seize it. BTSC participated in the World Space Week which was
organised by SUPARCO for the English & Urdu Declamation
contests. Our brilliant student Mariam Nawaz of Inter | got 3rd
position in Urdu Declamation Contest. Keeping the tradition
Kashmala Pervaiz of X1 O, once again made us all proud. She won
the 1st position in the contest
proving that

“dreamers dream; achievers
achieve, some will always dream
and some will always achieve.”




GIRLS CAMPUS SENIOR

Recognizing and celebrating the important roles
and contributions of the teachers, the students
celebrated the Teacher's Day. The students
presented their teachers with their small tokens
of love and gratitude in the form of flowers and
thank you cards. It was on the whole, a day full of
colours and sounds with the only purpose
behind: to let teachers know how they had
touched their students' lives.

URDU AND ENGLISH
HANDWRITING COMPETITIONS

Handwriting practice is woven into authentic
writing experiences that have meaning to the
child------- not isolated drill!

It has been a tradition on the part of BTSC to
encourage students in every possible way.
Selective students from all grades participated
in Urdu & English Handwriting Competitions.
Competitions were held to motivate students
to write neatly and legibly. Students utilized
their skills to write well.

The results are as follow:

RESULTS OF ENGLISH HAND WRITING
COMPETITION

GIRLS CAMPUS JUNIOR

The month of October brought an atmosphere of
fun, frolic and festivities with it. The early
October sun sent the message of good wishes for
the teachers. On 5th October, 2015, Teacher’s
Day' was celebrated with full zeal and fervor in
the Junior School. Students prepared lovely and
attractive cards for their teachers. They
showered flower petals and presented colourful
bouquets to their teachers. They showed their
respect and love by writing heartwarming poems

BOYS CAMPUS
Junior Wing
1st Position: Abdul Rafey IV Yellow Tipu House
Middle Wing

1st Position: Usama Saleem VIII Blue

Jinnah House

Senior Wing

1st Position: Subha Sadig IXM Clgbal House
GIRLS CAMPUS

Junior Wing

1st Position: Daima Arshad Il Beige Igbal House

1st Position: Fatima Anwar IV Red

Salahuddin House

Middle Wing

1st Position: Aleena Rehan of VIl Green

TipuHouse

Senior Wing

1st Position: Shaiza Ahmad of IXMA

Salahudin House
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for their teachers.
The loving gesture of
the students proved
that teachers had
left their impact on
the lives of those under their care.

BOYS CAMPUS

‘It takes a big heart to help shape little minds'
Teacher’s Day was celebrated on Monday, 5th
September in the auditorium Sector C. Students
presented their teachers bouquets, rose buds,
candy, chocolates and handmade cards. Inter Il
boys paid tribute to the teachers through a slide
show prepared by Muhammad Ali Cheema and
Hassan lkram. The event was hosted by
Muhammad Shavaiz and Ahsan- Ullah of Inter II.
In the end, the Principal, Sir Saleem Kashmiri,
appreciated the students' enthusiasm in
organizing the event.

ORCHARD CAMPUS
Junior Wing
1st Position: Arshmah Faisal | Indigo Igbal House
1st Position: Huda Waqar V Maroon Tipu House
Middle Wing
1st Position: Malaika Arif VIII Maroon Igbal
House
RESULTS OF URDU HAND WRITING
COMPETITION

BOYS CAMPUS

Junior Wing
1st Position: Zaid Javaid V Beige Igbal House
Middle Wing
1st Position: Abdullah Saleem VIII Aqua Igbal

House
Senior Wing
1st Position: M. khatam Ghani IX M D Salahuddin

LEARNING WITH FUN
ACTIVITIES REPORT

=

GIRLS CAMPUS, JUNIOR WING
LETTER POSTING ACTIVITY

Students of Grade V participated in a
'Letter Posting Activity." The students
posted letters from the 'Post Office' to
their teachers to have an idea how letters
are sent in real life. It was an enjoyable
activity for all the students. They learnt
how things are donein real life situations.

GIRLS CAMPUS
Junior Wing
1st Position: Zulkifal Fazal Ghani Ill Blue
Salahuddin
1st Position: Mehak Tariq V Green Igbal House
Middle Wing
1st Position: Sanam Arooj VIIIRed Tipu House
Senior Wing
1st Position: Aroosa Fazal XMB Igbal House

ORCHARD CAMPUS
Junior Wing
1st Position: M. Mashal Ameen Il Maroon
Salahuddin House
1st Position: Jan Muhammad V Maroon Igbal
House
Middle Wing

1st Position: Malaika Arif VIII Maroon Igbal
House

03



ORCHARD CAMPUS
ROLE PLAY ACTIVITY OF SCIENCE

Students of grade VII Maroon performed a role
play activity on different types of cells and their
functions. Students wore costumes of different
cells and discussed their important functions.
They also gave a presentation on 'Classification
of Animals' in front of whole class and described
their particular class and their characteristics.

SHOW
AND TELL ACTIVITY

A 'Show and Tell Activity' of science was
performed by students of class V Maroon.
Students showed different vertebrates and
invertebrates in front of whole class and shared
their specific properties and classes. They also
asked questions from the rest of their class
fellows about that organism for better
understanding of classification of animals.

///;:§§=gf”==“\~__—/’¢§-\\“

WELCOME PARIY
BOYS COLLEGE

Senior students of Inter Il warmly
event was organized at the
dinner was followed by an
included short skirts, musical
Dance by Akhmas Balouch. Hassan Akram
his class. At the end of the function,
shared his words of wisdom with
asked them to work hard as school
life.

POWER POINT
PRESENTATION

In order to make
students learn
how to conquer
their fear and
how to build
communications
skills and confidence of delivering a lesson, an
activity on the 'French Revolution' was prepared
by Class VIII Maroon. It is always good to start
teaching a child, public speaking at its earliest
age. It's quite helpful for a child to discover his or
her own potential and to boost up confidence.
This activity took place on 7th October, 2015 and
children enthusiastically participated and
shared their individual views on the topic. They
ultimately learnt that effective speaking is an
integral part to gain attention of the audience.
Students of Class VIII Maroon also prepared a
power point presentation on 'Digestive System'
to understand different parts of digestive
system and role of digestive enzymes.

_~ N

welcomed the new class of Inter |. The
auditorium, Sector B. BBQ

entertaining package, which
programme and a Hip Hop
thanked his seniors on behalf of
Principal, Sir Saleem Kashmiri
the upcoming generation and
life is a binding chain to college




LUNCH BOXES MUST HAVE HEALTHY FOOD

With all the delicious and tempting things to eat in this world, eating
healthy can be a struggle but it's entirely possible and yes, one can do it. To
develop awareness among students a very interesting activity took place on 16th October,
2015. Students of Grade VII & VIII took active part in describing the pros and cons of
healthy and unhealthy foods. Students were dressed up in colourful get ups and became
quite successful in elaborating the difference of fruits and vegetables along with the
packaged items.

As habit of consuming junk food is increasing day by day. Children come without breakfast
and having junk food for their lunch. So it is time to take initiative for training children to
bring home made food for lunch and adopt healthy lifestyles, so that we can save our
future generations, who are prone to many health diseases like diabetes, heart diseases,
obesity, blockage of arteries and many more.

GIRLS COLLEGE

Welcome party for the new college students was arranged by the
students of 2nd year at BTSC Girls Campus, Lahore. The aroma of
food and colors were all around. It was such a wonderful start for
the fall, 2015. Students came enthusiastically to attend the exciting
party that had been arranged for them.

The event was started with blistering performance of senior
students followed by new students coming in and mesmerized
everyone with their exhilarating performance. Short comedy skits
were also prepared by the second year students. The crowd
shouted and roared until there was no more energy left in them to
speak.

The party was managed very well by the combined efforts of
students and the teachers. Girls enjoyed to their fullest, and left
with asmile on their faces and joy inside.
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ALL PAKISTAN ABDUL SATTAR EDHI

DECLAMATION CONTEST

Kashmala Pervaiz of XI O once again proved
herself by winning 3rd position in All Pakistan
Abdul Sattar Edhi Declamation Contest,2015.
More than 28 top universities of Pakistan
participated in the contest which was held on
31st October,2015. As usual she put forward
her strong arguments in confident way and
won bronze medal and certificate.

&

INTER HOUSES BASKET BALL
TOURNAMENTS

Sports and games are a part and parcel of
school life. Inter House Basketball Tournament
was held in all the campuses. Active and
energetic students took part in the matches
and produced phenomenal results.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

English & Urdu Essay Writing Competitions
Recreational Trips
Brain of BTSC
Spelling Bee Junior

Here are theresults:
GIRLS CAMPUS
Junior Wing
1st Position: Tipu House
Senior Wing
1st Position: Jinnah House
AlenaButtand Salooj Naeem
were considered the best players of the whole
tournament.

BOYS CAMPUS
Middle Wing
1st Position: Tipu House
Senior Wing

1st Position: Igbal House
Faizan Hakeem and Usama Waseem were
declared the best players of the tournament.



YOU WANT TO GET A BLACK BELT
IN TREKWONDO,
JOIN BRAVIAN TAEKWONDO CLUB

It is a good news for the children who are
interested to learn Taekwondo.
Taekwondo Club is now in your town.
Regular classes have been started from 1st
of November, 2015 in Bahria Town School,
Girls Branch, Sector B.

Gymnastics is also included in the course
and 25% discount will be given to the
Bravians.

PARENT TEACHER MEETING
On 19th September, Parent Teacher Meeting was organized to
keep the parents in touch with the progress of their children. The
main objective seemed to be achieved as a huge number of
parents showed up.
RED DAY
On 18th September 2015, all the Play Group and Nursery students
enjoyed 'Red Day'. All the students as well as their teachers,
dressed up in red, carried out different playful activities; face
painting and enchanting take aways were really amusing.
YELLOW AND GREEN DAY
On Friday, 16th October, 'Yellow Day' was celebrated by Play Group
and Nursery levels whereas at the same time, Montessori kids had
their 'Green Day'.
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PET DAY
Another fun packed day was organized for Play
Group and Nursery students on 30th
September; Pet Day. The kids were more than
happy to bring along their pets with them to
school that day. Birds, fish and cats were just to
name a few.

EID CELEBRATIONS
At the end of the week, following Eid ul Azha, an
Eid Milan party was arranged for all the
kindergarten students. Everyone enjoyed that
day.

FUN WITH FRUITS
There was a really mouthwatering activity
designed for Montessori. It was 'Fun with Fruits'.
The fruit recipes yielded in the form of fruit
chaat, cream chaat, shakes and fruit salads.
Mothers and teachers joined hands to make
fruits a compulsory part of their children's diet.

TEACHER'S DAY
5th October was observed as Teacher's Day.
Teachers organized different skits to emphasize
the importance of that day whereas students
showed their gratitude and respect to their
teachers by presenting them flowers and
handmade cards.

BREAKFAST WITH MOTHERS
Morning of 9th October was a cheerful one for
the Nursery Class students as their mothers
were invited to school to join them for breakfast.
All the kids really loved this delightful activity.
The mothers also took part enthusiastically.
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